
August 2019 

Hey it's me Anissa. 

As usual we started our meeting with the moment of silence for our fallen Brothers and 
sisters. On June 7th, one of my very long-time friends was killed on his motorcycle at the 
corner of Ina and La Cholla in Tucson @5:30 a.m. on his way to work. Lady in a large style 
SUV ran the red light. He died at the scene. Two days before that two of my friends were hit 
(husband and wife) on their own motorcycles when a vehicle pulled out in front of them 
while making a left turn. She only had road rash and some bruises. He had a broken pelvis 
and other injuries. He is currently in rehab and she is out of the hospital taking care of her 
husband. 

RIP Tipper Silliman. Swift healing to Connie and Phil Coons. 

THIS HAS TO STOP. 

William Cleveland was unable to make our meeting due to still being out of town from BOB. 
We will have more information on his trip at July's meeting. He is also in direct contact with 
our mayor in regard to making left hand turn lights all uniform. 

We discussed Too Broke for Sturgis and how it was a large success this year. More info from 
Judy at July meeting as well. 

Bob (Gizmo) is still working on a venue and time for a chapter or state camping trip in 
February or March. Anyone interested please contact Gizmo. 

Hope everyone is staying cool in this miserable Heat. 

Ride free 

Stay safe, 

Anissa Huntington 
SAC coordinator 


